
 

TO:           ALL ST. MARY OF THE HILLS FAMILES 

 

FROM:     MRS. MAROTTA 

 

DATE:      AUGUST 28, 2019 

 

RE:            UPDATING IMPORTANT FAMILY INFORMATION 

 

 

DEAR FAMILIES: 

 

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN IT ON 

THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL.  WE NEED TO MAKE SURE WE HAVE THE MOST 

CURRENT INFORMATION FOR EMAILING AND PHONE CALLING.  OUR MAIN 

SOURCE OF COMMUNICATION WITH YOU IS BY EMAIL.  PLEASE CHECK 

YOUR EMAILS DAILY FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING ALL 

HAPPENINGS AT SCHOOL.  PLEASE COMPLETE ALL INFORMATION BELOW, 

EVEN IF IT HAS NOT CHANGED.  THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

Student Name:______________________________________  Student Grade:_________ 

 

Student’s Home Address: ________________________________________________ 

 

    ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Mother’s Name:____________________________________ Home #_______________ 

 

Mother’s Email: ___________________________________ Cell #_________________ 

 

Mother’s Work:____________________________________ Work #________________ 

 

 

Father’s Name:_____________________________________ Home #_______________ 

 

Father’s Email: ____________________________________ Cell #_________________ 

 

Father’s Work:_____________________________________ Work #________________ 

 

 

Emergency Name: _______________________________ Cell #_________________ 

 

Emergency Name: _______________________________ Cell #_________________ 

 

Emergency Name: _______________________________ Cell #_________________ 


